
 

 

NSU Delegates will be attending Rectors’ Forum Meeting (South & Southeast 

Asian University Network Forum) in China 

 

 

A team of NSU delegates, led by Honorable Trustee, Mr. Benajir Ahmed will be 

attending a Rectors’ Forum (South & Southeast Asian University Network Forum) 

meeting in China, starting from June 10, 2019. The meeting will cover the issue of, 

“Regional Internalization of Higher Education”. The NSU delegation team will also 

be represented by Prof. Gias U. Ahsan, Pro Vice-Chancellor (D) and Dean, School of 

Health & Life Sciences, Professor Sk. Tawfique M. Haque, Chair, Department of 

Political Science & Sociology & Director, SIPG Program & Dr. Md. Jakariya, 

Professor, Department of Environmental Science & Management. Prof. Gias U. 

Ahsan will also be the Keynote Speaker in the forum, on the topic," 

Internationalization of Higher Education in South Asia". 


